
         

 

Sarah Gordon-Weeks – Principal 

 
26 April 2023 

 
Dear Reception Class Parents and Carers, 
 

Trip to Cotswold Wildlife Park – Thursday 29th June 2023 
 
As part of our topic next term, Reception classes will be taking part in an exciting visit to Cotswold 
Wildlife Park. We will be visiting on Thursday 29th June and the children will be travelling by 
coach and minibus. The cost for the trip will be £15.50, payable via ParentPay. This includes 
travel, entry to the park, and an ice lolly. As always this is a voluntary contribution, but 
unfortunately if we do not receive enough funds the trip cannot go ahead.  
 
On the day, we will leave school at 9am so children will need to be in school promptly, dressed 
in school uniform. After a fun day at the wildlife park, we will then return to school by 3pm. Children 
will need to bring a packed lunch, including a drink in a named rucksack that they can easily 
carry. Depending on the weather, your child should also bring a waterproof coat, sun hat and 
have sun cream applied before coming to school. No other bags or resources will be needed that 
day.  
 
Alongside our staff, we are also in need of parent/carer volunteers to accompany the children on 
the trip. If you are available to support us on this visit, then come and see a member of the 
Reception team. Please note, that if you can volunteer, we cannot accommodate younger siblings 
on the visit too.  
 
Please tell a member of staff if your child suffers from travel sickness or if there are any other 
medical issues that we should be aware of prior to the day. We also ask that you kindly make 
payment by Friday 16th June on ParentPay.  
  
Kind regards 

       

 

Stephanie Kane and Alice Cavender 

 


